
October 12, 1967 

Mr. Samuel Greenblatt 

225 Central Park West 

New York, N.Y. 10024 

Dear Mr. Greenblatt: 

I just received Dr. Gordis' latest volume, 

sent to me at your behest. Thank you ever 

so much for your thoughtfulness and kindness. 

While I have not yet had the opportunity to 

read it, I am sure that its contents are such 

as to justify your obvious high estimation 

of the author and his work. I shall, p-G., 

read it in pleasure, and with the added de- 

light of thinking of you while doing so. 

My very sincerest regards and best wishes 

for a happy, healthful and peaceful New Year. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/fz


